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To our decision makers:

I’m a frustrated citizen who’s confused. We have a democracy in Canada and now in our province of
Nova Scotia the present government is seeingfitto enact legislation that certainly does not feelvery
democratic. Controlling university boards of governors, loosening environmental regulations, limiting
media access and enabling powerful firing procedures is scary stuff. It certainly looks like the powers
that be can do whatever they want and leaves little opportunity to voice opposition. Looks like Nova
Scotia is taking some lessons from the way things are going in the US. Well, this is me saying that this
really sucks, and I’ll be using my own precious time to let the powers that be that I object.

Respectfully and sincerely:

Scott Macmillan
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